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i KMS Fusion, Inc. License No. 21-15446-01
| ATTN: . Dr. Henry J. Gomberg License No. SNM-1341

{ President
3941 S. Research Park Drive
Ann Arbor, MI 48106

Gentlemen:

Thank you for the letter dated November 15, 1978, from James F. Stiver,
Radiological Safety Officer, which was accompanied by a supplemental
report concerning a film badge overexposure and which contained the
results on the karyotyping. We have no further questions regarding

! this asatter.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

I James G. Keppler;

I Director
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